
 
Puerto de Coronel paralyzes its functions after the 
death of a worker in an accident 
 

 
 

 
 
A fatal accident occurred during the day this Wednesday, inside the Port of Coronel. The 
event generated great regret within said terminal. The company announced the 
stoppage of operations until tomorrow. 
 
Through a public statement, Puerto de Coronel reported the occurrence of the accident 
during the development of work inside the enclosure. 
 
The company also identified the deceased worker. "The accident occurred in one of the 
wineries, while pulp handling tasks were being carried out and ended with the sensitive 
death of Mr. Patricio Martínez Rodríguez." 
 
It was added that "the team of our company is in contact with the family of our 
collaborator." Puerto Coronel deeply regrets the accident, and shows solidarity with his 
family and his colleagues ”. 
 
In addition, it was pointed out that "as a sign of mourning, (the company) will paralyze 
its tasks for three shifts and will resume them tomorrow at 3:00 pm." 
 
It was stated that “as for the causes of the accident, they will be established by the 
corresponding investigation. Instance in which Puerto Coronel will provide all the 
collaboration that is required ”. 


